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ALLIANCE COLLEGE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION (ACAA) 

Board of Officers Meeting   February 18, 2025 

Officers in Attendance:  

Michael Anderson (1978), ACAA President; Aundre’a Cika-Heschmeyer (1985), ACAA Vice President; Louis Sitnik, (1986), 

ACAA Treasurer; Susia (Burgess) Styborski (1983), ACAA Secretary; Marcia Pilkiewicz (1975), ACAA Director and 

Membership Chair; Randy Polovick (1981), ACAA Director; Kathy (Polanski) Noce (1982), Director; Mary Ann Posanski 

(1976), Director; Lori Neese Kolin (1987), ACAA Director. 

Excused: Richard Day (1985), Chair of Alliance College Alumni Association Foundation.    

The meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm by Michael Anderson, President. President Anderson welcomed everyone 

and reminded the group of our primary task for the meeting was to review and revise the draft Legacy Preservation 

document.    

The minutes of December 17, 2024 were distributed via email to all officers and directors. A motion to accept the 

minutes as written was made by Kathy Noce and seconded by Lori Kolin. Motion carried. 

LEGACY PRESERVATION 

Kathy Noce shared the Legacy Preservation document on the screen for all to see.  

Lori Kolin and Kathy Noce led the discussion for review of the document. Edits were made and a revised document will 

be prepared and ready for review at the next meeting. 

It was agreed to have Legacy Preservation as a standing agenda item going forward as changes and updates are vital to 

its success. 

 

WEBSITE (Committee: Randy Polovick, Kathy Noce, Aundre’a Cika Heschmeyer, Mike Anderson)  

Randy Polovick reported the website committee has been very active and is working closely with our partners at 

Marquee Creatives to address the wireframe with a goal toward the look and feel of functionality for users.  

Aundrea Cika Heschmeyer shared the current look on the screen and reviewed the great progress since December.  

Mike Anderson reported the Foundation has agreed to make an investment in the website.  

It is hoped we are ready to roll out the new website by May/June; with a second look to be shared at the October 

meeting.  

 

OFF YEAR REUNION IN 2025 (2025 reunion team. Aundre’a, Randy, Marcia, Kathy) 

Aundrea Cika Heschmeyer reported on plans for the October 2025 reunion in Philadelphia. A question was raised about 

availability of rooms at the hotel and upon checking it appears 25 rooms are reserved for ACAA group.  
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NEWSLETTER 

Suggestion made to include a section on memorials for honoring our deceased brothers and sisters of Alliance College. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

March 18, 2025 at 6:30 pm, Cambridge Springs time.  

Reminder was given that we will have set dates for future meetings. We will have ACAA Board of Directors meetings on 

the 3rd Tuesday of each month when an open invitation ACAA meeting is not held. Open invitation ACAA meetings are 

the 2nd Tuesday of January, April, July. The October meeting will be held October 4, 2025 at the Philadelphia reunion.  

 

Motion to adjourn by Marcia Pilkiewicz, second by Mary Ann Posanski. Motion carried; meeting adjourned at 8:28 pm. 


